The Kingwood Township Parks and
Recreation Committee together with
the Kingwood Township Fire Company

will be holding its annual
Easter Egg Hunt!

It will be held at the Kingwood Park located on Union Road

for children ages 10 and under on Saturday, April 8™ at
1:00pm. Come see the Easter Bunny! Prizes will be awarded
for different age categories.

For further information call Kingwood Twp @ 908.996.4276
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